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MEMORANDUM 

HR#58-20 

 

December 22, 2020 

 

TO:  DHRM Listserv Recipients 

 

FROM: Peter Long, Administrator 

  Division of Human Resource Management 

 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF WORKSHOP – Amendments to NAC 284 

 

 

The regulation changes included with this memorandum are being proposed for temporary 

adoption.  This meeting will be held via teleconference only.  Pursuant to Governor Sisolak’s 

Declaration of Emergency Directives 026 and 029, the requirement contained in NRS 

241.023(1)(b) that there be a physical location is suspended in order to mitigate the possible 

exposure or transmission of COVID-19 (Coronavirus). Accordingly, anyone planning to 

participate in the meeting must participate by using the teleconference number. 

 

Wednesday, January 20, 2021 – 9:00 a.m. 

 

Meeting materials are available on the Division of Human Resource Management’s website 

at: http://hr.nv.gov/Boards/Master_Meetings_Calendar/ 

 

Teleconference Access:  

Teleconference Number – 877-848-7030  

Participant Code – 4277490# 

 
Please circulate or post the attached Notice of Workshop to Solicit Comments on Proposed 

Temporary Regulations along with the text of the proposed regulations. 
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